
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: Heather Brooks, Community Development Manager 

 SUBJECT: Approve and Sign AIS Grant Contract with Sher-
burne SWCD  

         DATE:        April 14, 2022 

 
Background: The City of Princeton was approved $1,875 through the Sherburne Soil and Water 
Conservation District for removal of invasive reeds at the Wastewater Plant.  The total cost of this 
project is estimated at $2,500.  The City of Princeton will be responsible for $625 of the total pro-
ject.   
 
Analysis: The invasive reeds at the Wastewater ponds need to be removed.  With dollars from the 
Soil Water Conservation District, the City of Princeton will be able to remove the invasive reeds at a 
reduced cost. 
 
Recommendation: Staff recommend the Council to vote in favor of approving and signing the con-
tract with Sherburne Soil Water Conservation District and accept the AIS Grant to remove the inva-
sive reeds from Wastewater.  
 
 
 


